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Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health .
Secretary)

1. Email from Erin Meneray, Executive Assistant to the Medical Officer of Health and Board
of Health, regarding motions approved by the Board of Health for the Grey Bruce Health
Unit (January 25, 2019)

2. Letter from Cynthia St. John, Chief Executive Officer, and Dr. Joyce Lock, Medical Officer
of Health, Southwestern Public Health, to Renu Kulendran, Executive Director,
Legalization of Cannabis Secretariat, regarding the Regulatory Framework for Cannabis
Storefronts in Ontario (January 10, 2019)

3. Letter from Anita Dubeau, Chair, Board of Health, Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit, to
the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding Support of a Provincial Oral
Health Program for Seniors (February 6, 2019)

4. Letter from Cammie Jaquays, Chair of the Board of Health, Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine
Ridge District Health Unit, to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding
Support of a Provincial Oral Health Program for Low-Income Adults and Seniors
(February 14, 2019)
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